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Comments: I have spent time in the Manti-La Sal National Forest for years now.  I have enjoyed my time there

riding a dirt bike on the single track trails.  In light of that I would hope that any new LMP would maintain the

same ROS zoning that currently exists and would not discourage the management of motorized trails in IRA's.

Please let's do the right thing for the right reason and not become so restrictive that we, the people, can't enjoy

nature.


